
11thMarch 2024
Year 6 Residential to Alton Towers

Thursday 13th - Friday 14th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that we have successfully arranged our Year 6 Residential Trip.
The trip has been organised for Thursday 13th June to Friday 14th June 2024 (2 days, 1 night)
which will include accommodation at YHAHartington Hall, and ride passes to Alton Towers for
both days.

It is well known that residential courses organised by schools are becoming increasingly
invaluable as part of the National Curriculum. They offer new and exciting challenges and by
spending extended periods with their peers andworking together in a team environment, help
develop independence, confidence and an ability to recognise their strengths andweaknesses
constructively.

We would like to invite parents/carers to ameeting onMonday 18thMarch 2024 in the Sports
Hall at Fulbridge Academy (arrive at themain playground and enter the hall there).

There will be 3meetings at the following times to try and allow all parents to attend:
● 8.30am
● 3.30pm
● 5.15pm

This will be an opportunity for you to find outmore information about the trip and discuss any
queries with the teachers before you decide to book your child a place.

If youwould like your child to attend this residential trip then at this meeting youwill be given
information on how to pay the deposit of £40.00 to confirm your child's place on the trip.We
will not accept any payment before this time and payments will only be accepted via theMCAS
app.

This will be an incredible experience for your child - one they will truly not forget!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Angier
Vice Principal


